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7th May 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

CLASS BOOK SESSION 

 

Next week, we plan to set up a class book session for each class when our teachers will read live 

to your children using the internet program, Zoom.com.  Each teacher will set up a 15 minute 

Zoom meeting; Mrs Clarke will email you the details of the date, time and how you can connect 

your child to the session.  Obviously, this session is optional.  Please note that the session will 

start promptly.  

 

As the 15 minute session is open to all of your child’s class, it will be a ‘listen only’ session but 

will provide an opportunity for your children to see their teacher and wave/smile at them and 

listen to the story being read by their teacher. 

 

We hope your children will be able to access this session, as their teachers are very much 

looking forward to seeing them all.  

 

As this is the first time of doing this, and technology is involved, there may be some technical 

issues.  Please bear with staff – they will do their best to make sure the sessions go ahead 

without too many glitches! 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the School Office. 

 

Best wishes 

 
S A Barnard-Taylor 

 

Mrs S A Barnard-Taylor 

Headteacher 
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